
 

 
 
 
 

 
Create a holiday card for a child being 

treated for a medical condition. 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Get creative for your chance to win a prize and 

a smile! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cards of Care Submission Form 

Don’t miss a chance to make another kid smile! 
 

Student’s Name ________________________________ 

 

Parent’s Name _________________________________ 

 

School ___________________________    Grade _____ 

 

Email Address _________________________________ 

 

Phone Number _________________________________ 
 

If you would like to participate, please submit your holiday card 

with this form to your teacher by December 16, 2016.  
 

You will receive a raffle number by email. Winners of the raffle 

will be announced in our official email - newsletter on  

December 30, 2016. 
 

To sign up for our e-newsletter go to  

http://nyassembly.gov/mem/Rebecca-A-Seawright/enews 

 

Good luck! 


